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UOV OPP CHARGE DRIVER WITH IMPAIRED MONDAY 

 
 

(PEMBROKE, ON) – The Upper Ottawa Valley (UOV) detachment of the Ontario 
Provincial Police (OPP) has charged a driver following a single vehicle collision on 
Prince Street in the City of Pembroke.   
 
The collision occurred shortly before 5:30 p.m. on January 30, 2023. The driver was 
arrested at the scene and transported to the detachment for further testing. There were 
no injuries as a result of the collision. 
 
Charlotte SARAZIN, 37 years old, of Pembroke was charged with impaired operation.  
 
The accused had their driver’s licence suspended for 90 days and the vehicle was 
towed and impounded for seven days.  The accused was released to appear at the 
Ontario Court of Justice in Pembroke on March 7, 2023.   
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